
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 16th November 2023 

 

During October we ran 115 sessions, totalling 7.5 hours, those sessions recorded 23 speeding 

vehicles from 1472 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 55mph. 

Three of the sessions did not record any speeding vehicles, but one recorded over 10% of 

passing vehicles speeding. 

A total of seven sessions were cancelled, two because operators were unavailable, two 

because of road works restricting the vision, the last three sessions in the month were 

cancelled due to a failure of the IT system that processes the session results data, we were 

instructed to cancel sessions to avoid adding to the backlog of data waiting to be processed. 

We have two new volunteers who have completed training and commenced sessions from the 

beginning of November. 

We have 32 sessions planned for November, assuming that we do not have to cancel any, 

currently there are 25 sessions planned for December and there may be some more added. 

The full summary of Etchingham sessions for previous months and the Sussex groups 

overview can be viewed on the Parish Council website in the documents section 

https://etchinghamparishcouncil.org.uk/document-category/speedwatch/ . 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 
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